
  Date: 9/19/2022 

Add Domains to Safe Senders List for Microsoft 365 Email Provider 
 

To ensure uninterrupted receipt of NEFs from the Middle District of Louisiana, we ask that all law firms, 
whether their mail is hosted by Microsoft or not, reach out to their technical contacts and request that 
the domains uscourts.gov and lamd.uscourts.gov be added to their Safe Senders list as well as 
enoticing@lamd.uscourts.gov be added to your list of trusted contacts.  

Using Microsoft 365 to host your email, you may follow the below instructions. 

Log into your email at http://outlook.office365.com/ 

When authenticated, click on the gear icon on the top right to pull up the settings menu.  In the search 
bar at the top, please type ‘Safe Senders’ and add the domain uscourts.gov and 
lamd.uscourts.gov.  Also, select trust email from my contacts.  (See screenshot on following page) and 
add the email address enoticing@lamd.uscourts.gov to your Contacts.  
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